
St. Timothy’s Chapel 

We had a good summer, with average attendance of 30 people 

per Sunday. 

We have completed the water project and found out that the 

pump was bad and had to be replaced.  

We are continuing to look at upgrading some of the electrical 

system at the chapel. 

There have been more people purchasing spots in the 

columbarium. 

Diana Neely donated a new Carillon that sends music into the 

Georgetown Lake area and can attach to the organ to play 

music throughout the valley.   

The chapel has been closed for the season. 

Cal Boyle  

Moderator  
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